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It’s been a busy and wonderful summer!  We’ve spent a 

good part of this summer at Kid’s Camp!  Most of the 

children have never gone to camp before and for them 

every experience was a new one.  Some ate their first 

hamburger at camp!  The day time was filled with lots of 

music, obstacle courses and devotions.  The evenings 

were focused on getting to know God more intimately.  

Many of the children asked Jesus into their hearts.  Most 

of them had their first encounters with the Holy Spirit.  

One young boy reminded us that God listens to our 

prayers and responds to our faith.  He went to camp be-

lieving that God was going to heal his eyes.  He had very 

poor vision.  The very first night of camp he prayed and 

his eyes were healed! 

Corey and Tona Kautz 
 Missionaries to the Children of Colombia 

Our website has gone 

through many 

changes since our last 

newsletter!   

Check it out at 

www.kautzfamily.org 
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We’ve also been helping with Vacation Bible Schools.  It was 

incredible to see our church packed out with hundreds and 

hundreds of kids!  Every child left with a copy of the “Book of 

Hope” and a mission to tell their friends, families and neighbors 

about God.   
 

Corey returned to the coast to continue construction on the 

LACC school in Cienaga.  With great teams from California 

and  South Carolina they were able to complete the exterior 

and interior walls on the second floor.  A special thanks to the 

La Palma Christian Center and Orange County Worship Cen-

ter who spent the days laboring in construction and the eve-

nings evangelizing throughout the area.   
 

On the home front things are going very well.  Spanish study 

for the family has continued, but even with language barriers 

we have made amazing friends.   Doors have begun opening 

in many areas allowing us to teach and share with people of 

all ages.  Alex and Maggie are enjoying summer break and 

have had the opportunity to visit schools, VBS and camps with 

us to learn more about why we are here. 
 

Thank you for your love, prayers and support! 

Blessings, 

Corey, Tona, Alex and Maggie Kautz 


